
 
Term 1  Week 9– Thur. 28th March 2019 
 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Congratulations everyone on our harmony 
day celebrations. Every family contributed to 
the celebrations in one way or another. Our 
lunch was magnificent, thanks to your 
excellent cooking. The children really look 
forward to Harmony day each year and they 
enjoyed showing off their drumming skills. It 
was great to see so many families come 
along to help us celebrate. 
 
QUESTACON SCIENCE CIRCUS  
The children had an enjoyable day at 
Maimaru on Tuesday. They were able to test 
some scientific theories and enjoyed the 
company of their peers from other schools. 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
Time to catch up on our award winners. The 
following children won the award over the last 
two weeks. Congratulations to all of you. My 
prize box will need filling again shortly. 
 
Week 8 – Angus and Gabriel 
Week 9 – Ollie and Dixie 
 
FINANCE TRAINING 
Mrs Clarke and I are off to some more finance 
training on Monday to learn a little more about 
the new financial package which has been 
implemented by the Departmant. Today I 
attended a refresher course on another aspect 
of the finance tool which will assist me in 
keeping better track of our expenditure 
throughout the year. 
 
URGENT P&C MATTERS 
Unfortunately we did not have enough people 
to conduct our scheduled meeting last week. 
We need to have a quarom before we can 
conduct a meeting. Only Linda and I were 
available so the meeting was postponed. If 
people cannot go along to a one hour 
meeting once a month then the P&C will fold. 
This would be a disaster for our school both 
socially and financially. So please support our 
next scheduled meeting next Wednesday at 
3:30pm. 
 
RESOURCE FEE  second REMINDER 
Thankyou to the families who have paid this 
fee. I do not wish to send out reminder 
accounts, nor should I have to. Please attend 
to this as a matter of importance within the 
next week if possible. Any family 
experiencing financial difficulty is always 
welcome to negotiate a payment plan. Mrs 
Clarke is available at the school most 
Mondays and Thursdays and every second 
Friday. These are the best days to pay 
accounts. Norma will be away next Monday. 
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COMMUNITY NOTICES 
School holiday Hockey clinic information. 
Brochure attached. 
 

 
 
 
Have an enjoyable weekend. 
 
Garry Heath 
Principal 
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Date 

 
Event 

 
Venue/Time 

March 28th 

Thursday 

Finance 
Training. 

Canowindra 
9:00am until 
12:00 noon. 

April 1st 

monday 

Finance 
Training  
 
 

Canowindra 
All Day 

April 3rd P and C 
Meeting + 
AGM 

Library 
3:30pm 


